

ATTENDENCE

Steve Berdan, Courtney Dully, Mark Muelken, Paul Harrington, Andrea Mohr, Eric Hazelbaker, Chris Kaufhold

NEW BUSINESS

- 1) Pitcher / Catcher Warmup Area—Completed
 - a) Total cost to Summit was \$5000 for field improvements—may hang banner for reduced cost they gave us
 - b) FGFA decided to donate \$2500 to the project!! Huge Help!!
 - c) Net for cages is still in promise stage from athletic department
 - d) Will paint backstop in the spring—possible player project
 - e) Pitching mounds and plate will be put in this spring—markings will be made for different distances.
- 2) Other Field Improvements
 - a) Cow Mats—Chris and Steve will try to find something from work
 - b) Batting Racks in JV dugout—Ryan will make for another 150-200
 - c) Dugout Shelving—Paul has an idea with hooks that players could use to hang their bags
 - d) Additional Ag Lime
 - e) Recording Devise—Courtney is looking into GoPro recording devise to hang on the fence.
- 3) Dome Ball
 - a) Teams have been finalized and will begin play on January 8, 2017
 - b) Still waiting on a few checks. The rest have been deposited and registration paid.
 - c) Will need game balls.
 - d) Reminder from Paul that Dome Ball has to be self-sufficient, no softball funds may be used.
- 4) Tiger Fan Club Updates
 - a) Mark attended the last meeting.
 - b) New website coordinator has been hired and we should be able to get started on our website soon.
 - c) Discussion on Pull Tabs at Gossips—right now it is only wrestling receiving proceeds, but looking into TFC participation.
 - d) They plan on hiring a concessions manager.
 - e) Working on no facility fees when a team hosts a tournament.
 - f) Need to hire a treasurer.
- 5) Important Upcoming Dates
 - a) March 4—Bingo at Celts
 - b) March 13—Start Date
 - c) April 15—Bagging at Cub
 - d) April 29—Steak Fry
- 6) Next Meeting
 - a) February 25, 2017 at 8:30 am at Celts
 - b) Publicize to all members